
 

 

Radiological examination in females 
who are of childbearing age 

(IRMER 2017) 
 

We have been requested to perform a Radiological 
examination of you. 

 
There is a small possibility that in certain circumstances x-rays 

may be harmful to the unborn child. 
 

In order to avoid this situation this examination should be 
performed within 10 days of the start of your last menstrual 

period. 
 

Due to your specific circumstances, you state that there is no 
possibility of you being pregnant and will sign and date below to 

confirm this. 

 
 
I …………………………………………………………….(please print name) 
Confirm that there is no possibility of me being pregnant. 
 
Signature 
 
………………………………………… 
 
Date 
…………………………………………. 
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